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Information request 

I write further to my previous letter dated 13 June 2011 where I sought your views on the 
disclosure of a report you provided to our solicitors Field Fisher Waterhouse on the subject 
of the treatment provided to the late ii~i~i~i~i~i~i~.~~.~i~i~i~i~ii by Dr Jane Barton. 

I do not appear to have received a response from you on this matter. I should inform you 
that the Information Commissioner’s Office are involved in this matter and we will have to 
make a decision on disclosure of the report in the very near future. It would be extremely 
useful to have your current view to inform our decision on this. To that end I would ask for 
your response by 20 July 2011. 

Thank you in anticipation of your assistance on this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

Julian Graves 
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